## March 10, 2011

- A meeting of the University Curriculum Committee was held on Thursday, March 10<sup>th</sup> in Room 305, Twamley Hall. Kate Campbell presided. Those present were Suzanne Anderson, Sharon Bruggeman, Richard Milspaugh, Connie Gagelin, Sandra Short, Frances Sailer, Jan Goodwin, and Jeremiah Neubert. Guest: Stuart Schneider
- 2. Minutes March 3, 2011. Jeremiah Neubert moved to approve the minutes. The motion was seconded, voted upon and carried unanimously.
- 3. Kate Campbell presented ISYS 220 new course request and moved to approve. The motion was seconded, voted upon and carried unanimously.
- 4. Richard Milspaugh presented new program "Astrophysics Minor" request and moved to approve. The motion was seconded, voted upon and carried unanimously.
- 5. Jan Goodwin presented NURS 305, 401 course deletion requests and moved to approve both. The motion was seconded, voted upon and carried unanimously.
- 6. Jan Goodwin presented NURS 350 course change request and moved to approve. The motion was seconded, voted upon and carried unanimously.
- 7. Sandra Short presented HUM 283 new course request and moved to approve. The motion was seconded, voted upon and carried unanimously.
- 8. Frances Sailer presented T&L 501, 502, 503 new course requests and moved approval of all. The motion was seconded, voted upon and carried unanimously.
- 9. Jeremiah Neubert presented ME program change request and moved to approve. The motion was seconded, voted upon and carried unanimously.
- 10. Kate Campbell presented "Social Entrepreneurship Graduate Certificate" new program request; ENTR 580, POLS 561, POLS 562 new course requests and moved approval of all. The motion was seconded. Further discussion for revision of the documents, fees and budget proposal. Jan Goodwin moved to table all. The motion was seconded, voted upon and carried unanimously.
- 11. Suzanne Anderson notified the curriculum committee of corrections made to course changes after the February 24, 2011 meeting. New courses COMM 503, 505, 506. Course number changes PHIL 309 to 312 (not 310), PHIL 325 to 342 (not 340). All changes were approved by the University Senate Committee on March 3, 2011.
- 12. Frances Sailer presented tabled request LING 480 and moved for approval. The motion was seconded, voted upon and carried unanimously.
- 13. Next meeting: March 31, 2011 at 2:30 P.M.; Twamley Hall, Room 305
- 14. Meeting Adjourned 4:40 P.M.